
Dear [Babysitter's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my heartfelt appreciation for your 

dedication and support during our recent family emergencies. 

Your willingness to step in at a moment's notice and care for [Child's Name(s)] has been 

invaluable to us. Knowing that our children were in your capable hands provided us with peace 

of mind during a challenging time. 

We are truly grateful for your flexibility, kindness, and the loving environment you create for our 

kids. You have a unique ability to engage and comfort them, which did not go unnoticed. 

Thank you once again for being such a reliable and caring babysitter. We deeply appreciate all 

that you do and feel so fortunate to have you as part of our family. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


